February

K. Dy Joserh, Esq.,

Secretary, McGill Society of Torgnto,
293 Bay Street,

Toronto, Ont,

Deer ¥Yr, Joserh:-

I am sorry thet I have not
before this acknowledged ycur letter of Februery
8th, but it took me some time tc get in touch
with Profescor Leacock.

I savy him yesterday and he
promised to join me so thaet we shall be very
glad to meet the members of the KeGill Society
of Toronto, on the evening of Saturday, Nay 7th.

Yours faithfully,

Principel,




